Brittanz Dennis

From: Dwayne White

Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 10:49 PM

To: Brittany Dennis; Kevin White

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL]2020 AHC Proposal Notification

Guess what???? :)
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Paul Smith <ahc2020conference@gmail.com>
Date: January 16, 2020 at 8:20:22 PM PST

To: Dwayne White <dmw0050@auburn.edu>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]2020 AHC Proposal Notification

NOTICE: This email originated from Gmail. Please report any phishing activity to phishing@auburn.edu.
Thank you so much for submitting your proposal entitled “Who Am I? The trauma
experiences of LGBTQ+ people as they make meaning of the self” for
consideration for inclusion in the conference program at the 2020 Association for
Humanistic Counseling conference in Denver, CO. The conference will be held from
May 28" — May 30, 2020.

On behalf of the Conference Planning Committee, I am delighted to inform you
that your proposal has been accepted for presentation at this upcoming conference.
The presentation format will be a 50-minute roundtable session.

In early March, we will send you more details, including the day and time of your
presentation.

Please note that the main presenter is the contact person and is responsible for
notifying all other co-presenters of acceptance, scheduling, and other pertinent
information.

All presenters must register for the conference. Early bird registration is extended to
March 13, 2020. Register now to receive the early bird registration
rate: https://athc.wildapricot.org/sys/website/?pageld=1861613

Please consider booking your hotel reservation through the conference hotel. AHC
hotel discount will remain active through May 6%, 2020. https://www.hyatt.com/en-
US/group-booking/DENHY/G-5AHC




Please let me know if you have any additional questions or comments. Again, if

appropriate, please inform your co-presenters about the acceptance of the presentation
for the upcoming AHC Conference.

We sincerely look forward to seeing you at the 2020 AHC Conference in Denver,
Colorado!

Congratulations,

Paul Smith, 2020 Conference Chair



